
 

“The vision is for a high-speed transportation artery linking the entire globe. On 
the day of its completion, much of our world will become one village linked by 
one road.”  – Mother Moon 
 
The Peace Road Initiative started in 2015, and since then hundreds or even 

thousands of people in every nation have taken to the road on bikes and walks 

to show their determination to realize a beautiful peaceful world. There is no 

greater vision to inspire ourselves and others. It’s what everyone would want 

to see in their lifetime.  

 



After a week of rainy weather reports, the sun came out for our local 

contribution to this amazing world-wide event and stayed with us throughout 

the day. 

Seven cyclists set out from the starting point in Niederglatt and headed along 

bike trails through the countryside towards Kaiserstuhl where they were joined 

by 2 more cyclists. Then together they continued their ride to Bad Zurzach on 

the river Rhine a total of 36 kilometres. 

 

Meanwhile a group of 7 people met at Zurzach station. First of all they enjoyed 

a walk through the wonderful garden of a castle, with small ponds, shady trees  

and colourful flowers. It was an ideal setting to reflect on how beautiful the 

world could be if we are all willing to recognize and to know our Creator as a 

Heavenly Parent and that we are all one worldwide family. 

Inspired for our short walk, we then went down to the riverbank of the Rhine 

and along the river enjoying the picturesque scenery and flowing water.  

We all welcomed the cyclists at the barbecue area by the river and then we 

shared some delicious food and drinks together a “small” family group  of 27!!!  



 

Long into the afternoon we enjoyed talking with each other, something we 

hadn’t been able to do for many months. Some went for a cooling paddle or 

swim before heading off in different directions.  

It was indeed a memorable day ! 

Many thanks to all those who organized the event and made it possible. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 


